
 

67 homes to be built during Mandela Week

In partnership with the Nelson Mandela Foundation, Habitat for Humanity SA is calling on South Africans to join them in
their Nelson Mandela International Build Week from the 17-21 July in Orange Farm, Gauteng.

Announcing the campaign, Patrick Kulati, Habitat for Humanity SA’s national director said, “67 homes for 67 families will be
built during Habitat’s Build Week with the help of active citizens. We need the help of South African corporate teams to
come together from across all sectors not only to help build the homes but also to use their financial resources to help build
the community of Orange Farm beyond the construction of the homes.”

For more information, go to www.habitat.org.za.
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